
 
 

 

UNDERGROUND SAFETY BOARD 
VIRTUAL TOWN HALL MEETING 
 
Topics of Discussion 
• CHANGES TO THE UNDERGROUND SAFETY BOARD ANNUAL FEE. 
• Find out how the Board’s new streamlined fee structure 
will alter your organization’s payments. 
• Executive Director Tony Marino will be on hand 
to answer questions. 

TUESDAY 
January 25, 2022 
1 p.m. – 3 p.m. PST 

 
Please join us to learn about 
how adjustments to the 
Board’s annual fee structure 
will change payments… 
 
LOCATION:  

ca-water-
gov.zoom.us/j/88932273
915 

For more information about the Office of Energy 
Infrastructure Safety: www.energysafety.ca.gov. 




